
Yolo County is pleased to announce the launch of the 2024 Yolo County Housing 
Rehabilitation Program, a significant initiative designed to improve the quality of 
housing in the unincorporated areas of Yolo County. By improving the condition of 
homes and making them safer and more comfortable, we can enhance the quality of life 
for residents and contribute to the overall health and vitality of the county. We 
encourage all eligible homeowners to take advantage of this opportunity to enhance 
their homes and their community. 

Financial Assistance for Your Home 

The Housing Rehabilitation Program offers financial aid in the form of a deferred, low-
interest loan for up to $80,000.  

Who is Eligible? 

This program is open to low-to-moderate income households residing in 
unincorporated areas of Yolo Couty. 

How Can You Use the Funds? 

Eligible uses for these funds include: 

● Resolving existing violations.

● Correcting health and safety hazards within the home.

● Improving accessibility features of your home.

● Increasing the energy efficiency of your property.

The anticipated date that applications will be available is July 16, 2024, and will remain 
open until all funds are allocated. We encourage you to review the program guidelines 
and see if you qualify. 

For program guidelines and to access the application please visit: 
https://www.yolocounty.org/HousingRehab. 

For further assistance, please contact Roxann Kuhnert with Thurmond Consulting at 
Roxann@Thurmondconsultingllc.com or at 916-200-7552. Ms. Kuhnert will be able to 
answer any questions and guide applicants through the process. 
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